
 

Violinist, Jane Halliday, will be offering a short six-week course of private lessons  

to help students focus on development of skills.  

This is particularly designed for middle & high school students who do not usually take lessons  

during the school year, giving them an  opportunity to receive individual instruction,  

and learn more about technique and how to practice.   

This series of 6 3o-minute lessons will be offered through the  

Preparatory Department of Bellarmine University for a fee of $160.  

Lessons are currently planned to be given on Tuesdays, starting June 25th.  

To register, go to buprep.com 

If you‘d like to know more about Jane as a performer and teacher, just look for her on YouTube. 


